
April 2nd
, 2025 

Hello Neighbour, 

We are having a birthday party on June 2EJth, and around 9-930pm we would like to let 

off some fireworks. This just a few days earlier than July 1st 
- the allowed day per the 

township bylaw. We have requested a Fireworks. By-Law Exemption from the Township 

of Wilmot. The exemption will be considered by the Supervisor of Municipal Law 

Enforcement and will be going to council for approval. Please contact Erin Merritt, 

Supervisor of Municipal Law Enforcement at 519-634-8519 Extension 9257 or 

at erin.merrit@wilmot.ca as soon as possible if you have any concerns." 










